
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance 
Programs (DMAP) will reimburse qualifying acute care teaching hospitals 
for Direct and Indirect Medical Education costs. Reimbursement for these 
costs will be effective for dates of service beginning on July 1, 2008, 
pending approval from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
(CMS).  
 
As required, DMAP will submit to CMS a State Plan Amendment proposal 
requesting approval for the above. 
 
Copies of the State Plan Amendment proposal are available. Contact: 
 
                                   DMAP Policy Unit
                                   500 Summer St NE E-35
                                   Salem, OR 97301-1077 


